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LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY OF THE NORTHERN TERRITORY

WRITTEN QUESTION

Ms Fyles to the Chief Minister:

Land Development Corporation Advisory Board and Foundation 51

Following on from your invitation to Graeme Lewis of 25 May 2014 to discuss

"real or perceived conflicts of interest" arising from his Chairmanship of the

Land Development Corporation Advisory Board and Directorship of

Foundation 51:

(a) On what date did the discussions take place?

(b) Were any real or perceived conflicts of interest identified?

(c) Did any Agency Chief Executive Officers express concerns to you

about these perceived conflicts of interest?

(d) If the answer to (c) above is "yes" what concerns were expressed

and by whom?

(e) When did Mr Lewis resign his Chairmanship of the Land

Development Corporation Advisory Board?

(f) Did you or any Cabinet Minister ask or attempt to persuade Graeme

Lewis to resign as Chair of the Land Development Advisory Board?

ANSWER

With regards to questions relating to Mr Graeme Lewis and Foundation 51, I
ask you to direct your enquiries to Mr Lewis.


